
Maryland Art Place Announces 2014 Speaker Series!
 !
Maryland Art Place (MAP) announces its 2014 Speakers Series Young Blood Revisited, which 
brings back former participants of MAP's annual Young Blood exhibition program to speak about 
their art practice post their Masters of Fine Arts (MFA) degree. Building on the success of last 
year's THIRTY Speakers Series MAP, again, is tapping into the creative talent that exists in the 
region to present audiences with artists who are making a visual impact on Baltimore and 
beyond.       !!
The first set of speaking engagements will be Wednesday, February 19 at 7PM and feature 
Christine Ferrera & Timothy Horjus at The Windup Space located at 12 W. North Avenue, 
Baltimore, MD in the Station North Arts District.!!
About Young Blood: Over the summer months, MAP’s Program Advisory Committee (PAC) 
curates Young Blood, an annual exhibition of works by recent Baltimore-area MFA graduates. 
Approaching its seventh year, the exhibition includes emerging artists from area colleges such 
as Maryland Institute College of Art, Towson University, The University of Maryland College Park 
along with Baltimore County. Since 2008 this program has continually brought recent graduates 
together to make new connections and present special selections from their graduate 
exhibitions. Young Blood has provided a dynamic exhibition experience for over 52 artists since 
its inception.!
 !
 !
For more information visit mdartplace.org or contact: map@mdartplace.org or call 
410.962.8565.


